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Correction to “Physician 
workforce planning and 
boom–bust economic cycles: 
a retrospective on the Barer–
Stoddart report”

CMAJ has been made aware of an error 
that occurred in the Jan. 30, 2023, issue.1

In the last paragraph on the third page 
of the article, the third sentence read 
“Governments cut back on funding for 
residency positions and the Medical 
Council of Canada placed a quota on 
funded residency positions for inter­
national medical graduates; by 2012, less 
than 10% of slots were available to these 
graduates.9,10” This should have read 
“Governments cut back on funding for 
residency positions and ultimately, a 
quota was placed on funded residency 
positions for international medical grad­
uates; eventually, by 2012, less than 10% 
of  s lots  were avai lable  to  these 
graduates.9,10”

This has been corrected at cmaj.ca.
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